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Few Photograph of Activities

OBSERVATION OF 

VIGILANCE 
AWARENESS WEEK 2020

O
bservance of Vigilance Awareness 

Week every year is part of the multi-

pronged approach of the Central 

Vigilance Commission of India where a key 

strategy is to encourage all stakeholders to 

collectively participate in the prevention of 

and the fight against corruption and to raise 

public awareness regarding the existence, 

causes and gravity of and the threat posed by 

corruption.  As per decision of the Central 

Vigi lance Commission of  Vigi lance 

Awareness Week was observed this year from 
nd27th October 2020 to 2  November 2020 with 

the theme “Satark Bharat, Samriddh Bharat 

(Vigilant India, Prosperous India)”.  Being a 

Central Government aided Institute and 

keeping in mind the COVID-19 pandemic, Dr 

B Borooah Cancer Institute (BBCI) also 

observed the Vigilance Awareness Week this 

year within the organization. The observation 

includes taking of ‘integrity pledge’ by all the 

employees and students of BBCI in the 

Auditorium of the Institute followed by 

National Anthem on 30th October 2020. The 

programme was organised under the 

leadership of Dr. Rajjyoti Das, Professor, Dept. 

of Head & Neck Oncology & OIC for Human 

Resource, BBCI.   All the employees of BBCI 

were addressed by Dr A C Kataki, Director, 

BBCI before taking ‘integrity pledge’ on that 

day.    Since limited staffs were permitted to 

attend the programme in the BBCI 

Auditorium, IT Department of the Institute 

also uploaded the ‘Integrity Pledge’ (both in 

English & Hindi) in all computers of all work 

stations for reference of all employees.  

Employees who could not attend the pledge 

taking programme in BBCI Auditorium, they 

took / read the pledge from their work places 

i.e. Operation Theatre, Cash Counter, 

Registration Counter, Nursing Stations, etc. in 

groups and individuals. 

th nd(27 October to 2  November 2020)

Dr. A. C. Kataki, Director, BBCI 
addressing  BBCI employees

Pledge taking by Registration Staff

Pledge taking by Private OPD Staff 

Staff of AAA and PMJAY taking pledge 

Observation of Vigilance Awareness 
Week at BBCI Auditorium

A view of pledge taking
by BBCI employees and students

Case Counter staff taking pledge  

OT Sisters taking integrity pledge
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